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From: Hudson, Joe
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2009 5:38 PM
To: Fenedick, John (Consultant)
Subject: Cross Sections for Vertical Clearance

John, 
  
Here is the file you might want to take a look at.  I didn't get measure or analyze it much yet but I will 
check it out tomorrow and maybe do the same for the BST if I have time.  Let me know if this is the right 
approach.  Thanks 
  
 pwname://AWV and Seawall 
Replacement/Documents/XL2219/DESIGN/CIVIL_working/JPH_WORKING/Vertical 
Clearance Research(4-15-09).dgn  
  
Joe 


